
 
Dear Senate Inquiry - Shared Parental Responsibility Bill 2005 
 
This is a my submission to the Senate Inquiry into the provisions of the Family 
Law Amendment (Shared Parental Responsibility) Bill 2005 
 
See below from Dads on the Air supporting evidence CSA change would not take 
much, maybe one person, things are automated one person could do it in a week 
showing how incompetent the csa staff must be if all of them there would take 
two years or more to do so little work. 
 
Thank you for reading my submission 
 
Name: Peter Doolan 
Postal Address: ERINA NSW  
 
 
 




